
Subject: FW: STOP highway 413

From: Lizzie Gibson
Sent: March 9, 2021 6:39 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca>; Iannicca, Nando <nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: STOP highway 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Hello, 

My name is Lizzie and I am writing to you in regards to the plan that should not go forward to build another highway. 
Yes we all hate traffic, but I bet we would hate not having any sort of ecosystem more. STOP this highway from being 
built so we can protect ourselves on the sensitive ecosystems we have already destroyed and taken so much from. It is 
crazy to think another highway would solve all our problems... IT WILL NOT. When will this barbaric action stop? Please 
for everyone's sake do not build this highway. 
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